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Rosalind Mahon

From: ROSSI, Sacha <Sacha.Rossi@nats.co.uk>
Sent: 10 July 2020 12:33
To: DevelopmentControl
Cc: NATS Safeguarding
Subject: RE: Planning Application PLAN/2020/0568  - Land to North & South Side of 

Goldsworth Road, Woking   [SG29349]

Dear Sirs, 
  
I refer to the Application referenced above, brought to our attention by another aviation stakeholder, to our previous advice for 
this site. NATS has assessed the proposed application; despite this having the potential to affect its H10 radar located at Heathrow 
airport, NATS is satisfied that there is sufficient ongoing construction at this location which upon completion is anticipated to 
shield the proposal. Accordingly, NATS has no objections to the application. 
  
Regards 
S. Rossi 
NATS Safeguarding Office 
  
  
  

 
  
Sacha Rossi  
ATC Systems Safeguarding Engineer 
  
D: 01489 444205 
 
E: sacha.rossi@nats.co.uk 
  
4000 Parkway, Whiteley, 
Fareham, Hants PO15 7FL 
www.nats.co.uk  
  
  

 
  
  
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: developmentmanagement@woking.gov.uk [mailto:developmentmanagement@woking.gov.uk] 
Subject:   Planning Application PLAN/2020/0568 
  
Please find attached letter 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Planning Services. 


